
	

EAST	SIDE	UNION	HIGH	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	
NOTICE	OF	PUBLIC	HEARING	#5	

	
San Jose, California – On April 8, 2025, the Board of Trustees of the 
East Side Union High School District approved a resolution 
initiating the process to change the District's election system for 
elected trustees from at-large trustee elections to by-trustee area 
elections in single-member trustee areas.  
 

Please take notice that on September 11, 2025, at 6:30 p.m., 
the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High School 
District will hold a public hearing during the Board's Regular 
Meeting to provide an opportunity for the public to engage in 
the process and provide input regarding the transition to a 
district-based election system.  The public hearing will gather 
input from the community to better understand the distinct 
neighborhoods within ESUHSD.  This information is used to create 
the draft district maps for Board approval. The public is invited to 
provide input regarding the composition of the districts. 
 

The meeting will take place in the Board Room of the East Side 
Union High School District, 830 N Capitol Avenue, San Jose.    
 

All interested staff, parents, and community members are 
invited to attend. 
 

Please email districting@esuhsd.org if you have questions. 
 

Website:  https://www.esuhsd.org/By-District-Trustee-
Elections/index.html 

 


